Sandbrook Primary School

Families and Teachers Together



ISSUE 1 1st May 2015

Dear parents and carers

As you may be aware, Mr Mervyn and I held our first coffee morning on 24th to discuss fundraising ideas with parents and carers. We had a very productive time discussing ideas and plans for the future.

One suggestion was that we send out information about parent events separately from the weekly newsletter. So...welcome to issue 1 of the Families and Teachers Together newsletter! This will come out as required and will be printed on a separate sheet to the newsletter.

So on with the news:

We generated a lot of fundraising ideas. Some of these are already in the pipeline thanks to proactive parents.

What we would like now is to harness a few more teams of volunteers to be part of specific projects:

IDEA	WHEN	CAN YOU HELP?
Car Wash at Upton	To be confirmed	Can you and your child volunteer to
Fire Station		wash some cars?
Father's Day Presents	Before Father's Day	Wrap presents?
		Make any gifts?
		Donate gifts?
		Sell gifts in school?
Car Boot	To be confirmed	Sort and price items that we collect for
		sale?
		Sell donated items at a car boot to raise
		funds for school?
Zumba or dance		Run a zumba class?
fitness classes for	To be confirmed	Join in to get fit and have fun?
parents or carers		Do you know a fitness instructor?
Parents v Teacher football or netball match	To be confirmed	Play football or netball?
		Referee?
		Sell refreshments on the day?
		Cheerlead?

If you would like to get involved in any of these projects, please speak to me or Mr Mervyn or let the office know what you are able to do.

Regards C Temple Headteacher